
THE UNIVERSITY of MISSISSIPPI 
MEDICAL CENTER 

2500 NORTH STATE STREET 
JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI  39216 

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received in the Office of Category 
Management and Procurement at the University of Mississippi Medical Center, for: 

  IFB# 7032 
Large Radio Assessment and Deployment (LRAD) Vehicle 

RFx# 3160002872 

All proposals must be received by 2:00 p.m. CST, Tuesday, July 23, 2019. 

To receive a copy of this BID, email Lief Mcdonald lmcdonald@umc.edu and Casey 
Bridges cbridges@umc.edu or visit our website at 

https://www.umc.edu/Contracts/Business-Opportunities.html 

 
 

The University of Mississippi Medical Center reserves the right to waive irregularities and to 
reject any or all proposals.  

 
 
 

Dates of Publication: 
July 1, 2019 
July 8, 2019 
Clarion-Ledger 
 


